CHESHIRE
ACADEMY

September 17, 2024
Dear Cheshire Academy Community,

| am pleased to share that the Cheshire Academy Head of School Search Committee has now
identified three finalist candidates who have been invited to a campus visit. The finalists will be
visiting CA for three days each over the next month. Each one will be at CA for an evening with the
Board, dinner with members of the Search Committee, a full day of visits with individuals and
groups within our campus community, and a third, shorter day with more appointments. The
“Finalist Visit” is meant to provide as much information as possible to the candidates so that they
will know what to expect if offered the Head of School position. In turn, it is also an opportunity
for us to get a sense of what each candidate would bring to our community.

We are excited, confident, and impressed with the quality of our finalists. We look forward to a fun
and engaging visit with each of these three outstanding candidates. The Search Committee will be
getting feedback from the Board and the Advisory Committee, as well as other members of the
campus community who have interacted with the candidates during their visit. We anticipate
vigorous discussions and being able to announce the next Cheshire Academy Head of School by
early November.

Sincerely,

James Kempton P'20
Trustee, Search Committee Chair



